National Association of Retired and Veteran Railway Employees, Inc., (NARVRE)

The National Association of Retired and Veteran Railway Employees, Inc is an association made up of active and

refired railroad employees. NARVRE was organized in 1937, the same year that the Railroad Retirement Act became law.

The purpose of NARVRE is to bring together these employees info an organization that is concerned about issues related
to its members, with special regard to their rights under the Railroad Retirement Acts of 1937 and 1974. NARVRE is the

only Federally Charted Organization whose sole purpose is the protection, promotion, and preservation of the Railroad

Retirement System.

MEMBERSHIP Available to all railroad employees,
both retired and employed, who are covered by
the Railroad Refirement Act, their spouses, widows
or widowers.

120 UNITS located throughout the United States.

Approval and support of the Transportation Trade
Department on legislation beneficial to our
members.

NARVRE has a National Legislative Committee
comprised of a chairman and eight members to
work on many legislative matters, and as an
organization, has been active in all legislation
tending to the benefits for the retired or current
employee, their spouses and survivors.

NARVRE is very active and highly instrumental in
protecting pensions granted by the Revised
Railroad Retirement Act of 1974. NARVRE was

successful in 1974, 1983 and 1984 in saving
pension cut attempts by administration.

NARVRE will support bills in Congress that Prevent
Any Reduction in our pensions, also, any bills that
improve the well-being of railway employees and
retirees. NARVRE is always on the alert to Protect
The Benefits we have collectively earned over our
careers.

NARVRE's National Legislative Director is on the scene
in Washington and keeps in touch with the agencies
governing our retirement benefits.

NARVRE's STRENGTH in Washington comes from its
MEMBERS, thousands of retired and veteran
railroaders from all crafts across the nation. Like you,
they have joined together for the purpose of Protecting

Our Retfirement Rights as granted by the Railroad
Retirement Act of 1937.

MEMBERSHIP entitles you to receive our NARVRE
Newsletter, published ten months per year, keeping
you apprised of current events as it applies to our
annuity.

We ask you to consider whether helping to Save Your
Pension is worth the small cost of MEMBERSHIP. We

think it is and hope you will JOIN TODAY. Do it now -
Don't delay!

You Need Us & We Need You!

PS - Minnesofa, Kansas, Arkansas, Ohio, Virginia,
Tennessee, aond retirees in other states are not paying
state income tax on their Tier | and Tier Il portion of
their pension check because NARVRE went to court to
stop such unfair taxation. This resulted in refunds of
over 10 million dollars fo retiree in the state of
Minnesota alone and continues to be a tax savings of
over Imillion dollors each year.
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